
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CONCERNING THE VACATION OF CITY PROPERTY 

YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED that the City of Minburn, Iowa, proposes to vacate the property known as Minburn Depot LLP in the Town of Minburn, Dallas County, Iowa.

YOU ARE FURTHER NOTIFIED, that a Public Hearing will be held in the City Council Chambers, City Hall, 315 Baker St., Minburn, IA 50167, at the City Council Meeting scheduled to begin at 6:30 p.m. on the 6th day of July 2022 at which time the Council will hear comments for and against the proposal from any interest party. You have a right to attend and express your views on this proposal. If you are unable to attend, you may submit your written comments addressed to the City Clerk, 315 Baker St., Minburn, IA 50167. Your written comments must be received no later than 4:00 p.m. on the date of the hearing. At the conclusion of the Public Hearing, the Council will consider vacating the above-described property.

